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Projects

This menth we are shewcasing our
ongoing projects

We are excited to update you on the
following projects:

Fountain - Is working but sorme minor
itermns are stll in progress before it's
completed

Local Law 11 - Project is completed and the
scaffolding has been remaoved.

Garage Celling - Project is starting and we
will send out further information. This will
also repair the ramp by the service exit
near the laundry room

Newly Elected Board Members

JENNEFRA
President

LAURA DAVID
Vice President Tresurary
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HEATHER MOHAMMAD
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We would like to extend to our shareholders an opportunity to volunteer
and help us get our community better organized. The board has established
a few committees that will be yearly commitments. We also have Work
Groups that require a short term commitment and will help us break down
areas that need attention.

If you are interested in volunteering please reach out to
info@edenrockowners.com and make sure to indicate which committee or
aroup you would like to join, providing your name, apartment number along
with phone number and email address. Please reach out by August 31 if you
are interested in volunteering.

The appointed Chairs frem each committee and work group will reach out
during the first week of September to get you organized and acclimated
with your desired group. Looking forward to working with you!

Committees Working Groups
« Technology * Transfer Fee
o Treasury * Garage

¢ House and Garden
e Communications

Shareholder Contact
We listened at the annual meeting and we are doing
everything we can to improve our communication with
our shareholders. We want to start by figuring out the
best way to communicate with you,

o We will have a form at the doorman's station for you to fill
O out. This will allow us to best communicate with you and

COMMUNICAION keep you updated.

Starting August 8 thru 13 we will have the forms for you to
fill out so please make sure to stop by and fill cut the
communication form to stay in teuch.

Secretary of the Board
The board is proud to present our newly appointed Secretary
Eddie. Although he is not an elected board member the beard
felt that his vast knowledge was an asset. The board nominated
Eddie for the position and he gladly accepted.
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